
   

 

   

 

 
 
NZX Announcement 
29 June 2018 

 
T&G GLOBAL COMPLETES PART TWO 

OF SALE OF KIWIFRUIT ASSETS 
 

Further to the announcement dated 1 May 2018, T&G Global Limited ("T&G") advises that 
Part Two of the sale of its Kerikeri-based Kiwifruit assets was completed today, 29 June 
2018. Phase Two encompasses the sale of three kiwifruit orchards. 
 
The remaining steps in the sale will proceed as previously announced. 
 

 

For more information please contact: 

 
Joanne Jalfon      
Head of Corporate Brand/Communications  
T&G Global       
Tel: + 64 27 201 2645      
Email: joanne.jalfon@tandg.global 
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